
“Great things are done by a series of small things brought together.”   
Vincent Van Gogh 

This week our hall was transformed into an art gallery, showcasing the 
efforts and artworks of our students. The event attracted many visitors, 
and provided the school with an outstanding creative opportunity.  The 
art show is a major fundraiser for the P & C. All proceeds raised 
through the sale of artwork, food and entry comes back to the school in 
a variety of ways. 
I would like to thank Mrs Christian, our P & C president and driving 
force behind the art show, for the many hours of work that she put into 
ensuring a successful event. I would also like to thank the members of 
the P & C, and school community that catered for the event and assisted 
with the hanging of artwork. Big thanks also to Miss David and her family 
for sewing and hanging the coloured banners, they looked amazing! 
Congratulations to everyone that participated in this fantastic event!  
Nareena Hills also celebrated Book Week during Week 8, by providing 
students with the opportunity to buy books as well as hosting a K-6 
Character Parade. Thank you to Mrs Relf for organising the event. 
Students dressed up as their favourite book character and paraded 
around the COLA with their teachers. In the afternoon the teachers 
organised literacy activities based around their favourite books. A big 
thank you to all the parents who supported our parade and helped our 
students create the proudly-paraded characters. What a wonderful way 
to celebrate our love of reading! 
As well as the extra curricula activities offered above, staff were 
involved in intensive professional learning. All staff members participated 
in a session focussed on quality assessment. It is a privilege to work with 
such a dedicated and committed team of professionals who 
collaboratively plan to ensure improved student outcomes and a positive 
school culture. 
Simone Brett 
Principal Relieving 
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DIARY DATES 
  

   Student Banking 
Tuesday 

Canteen 
Wednesday, Thursday & 

Friday - over the counter lunchtime sales 
   

   9 Sep   LAST DAY FOR MONEY  

 until  after 15 October 

 PSSA Stage 2 and 3 

               1/2JM Assembly Item -  2.20pm 

12 Sep ROSA Award Assembly   
 9.30am        

13 Sep    Calmsley Hill Farm Excursion 

14 - 16 Sep  

 Stage 3 Camp 

23 Sep   Last Day of Term 3 

10 Oct School resumes 

12 Nov P &  C Trivia Night 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
        
              
 
 
 



Nareena Hills Public School Newsletter  Ph: 4226 3867  www.nareenahil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING 

PBL ROCKET WINNERS 

During week 9 we will be focussing on the value of RESPECT.  

The focus statement is: 

Treat others the way you would like to be treated.  

This week PBL lessons will be about respect at the canteen.  

Wait patiently in the correct line. Buy only for yourself. Speak politely 
to the canteen volunteers.  

 

SPORT NEWS  

Zara, Jessica, Grace  and Ty 

Regional Athletics 
Congratulations to all students who competed at the Regional Athletics Carnival in Canberra last 
weekend. It was a cold, rainy and windy day down in the nation’s capital, with parents and competing 
students braving the terrible weather. Unfortunately, the bad weather meant that events were completed 
in a quicker time frame, which impacted our track and field athletes. 
All competitors did our school extremely proud, with all students achieving amazing results.  
A special congratulations to the following students who will be representing the South Coast at the State 
Athletics Carnival: 
Noah T (800m) 
Melanie P (Long Jump) 
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NSWPSSA BOYS SOFTBALL 

On Monday 29 August I travelled to Wagga Wagga for the week to participate in the NSWPSSA Softball 
Championships representing the South Coast.  
We started our matches Tuesday morning at 8am. First we had our team photo, then we played our first 
match on diamond 3 against North Coast. I got 2 home runs and our team won 8 to 7. This was the first 
time Mr Turner (our coach) had won a game since he has been coaching the boys softball – so he was 
very excited. Game 2 we played Polding, which we lost. Game 3 we played Hunter and won 9 to 8 and I 
put a hole in my pants as I slid into home base to score a safe home run. 
It rained heavily on Tuesday night and was still raining Wednesday morning so we only got to play one 
game against Sydney South West at Sturt Public School because the diamonds at French Field were 
covered in water.  
Thursday we were allowed to play at French Field diamonds again. South Coast was placed in the top 8 
positions and we played against Mackillop and Western. Westerns pitcher was so fast that no player 
during the week could hit any of his pitches – he was really fast and accurate. We were the only team to 
get 2 home runs and that was because of fielding errors. He got a K2 on every player (that means he got 
3 strikes on every player). 
South Coast came 6th overall. I would like to say thank you to Mr Turner from Corrimal East Public 
School and to Nareena Hills Public for such an amazing experience. I had a great time and made new 
friends along the way. 
Brock  
5/6M 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING SCHOOL NEWS  

P & C NEWS 

The P&C ‘Old School’ trivia night will be held in the hall on Sat 12 Nov from 6pm. Tickets $20pp or $120 
for a table of 8.  
Online bookings will open in Term 4. Its going to be a great night with plenty of prizes and laughs! Stay 
tuned for more info.  



Parent Action Symbol! 

If you see this symbol next to an item, then it is 
something that you may either have to action or 
note in your diary. 
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UPCOMING PAYMENTS 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

    

        Water Survival 
   Online Ref:   Stage 3 Water 
   Cost:            $8.00 
   Due:             OVERDUE 
   Where:        Western Suburbs Pool, Unanderra 
   Jamberoo Action Park 
   Online Ref:    Jamberoo 2016 
   Cost:            $45.00 
   Due:             OVERDUE 
            

 
 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY  DONE SO, COULD ALL 
OUTSTANDING MONIES VIA PARENT ONLINE 
PAYMENTS BE MADE ON OR BEFORE THURSDAY 15 
SEPTEMBER.  ALL CASH PAYMENTS SHOULD HAVE 
ALREADY BEEN FINALISED. 

Wednesdays 9.00 - 2.30pm 
Term 3 

Week 9  14 September  

Kaylene Crowe, Megan Arthur 

Week 10  21 September  

Natalie Nicastri, Christine Gregory, 
Amanda Schipp, Kirsten Potter 

Thursday 9.00 - 2.30pm 
Term 3 

     Week  9    15 September 

Kelly Lazicic, Alannah Tagliapietra, 
Debra Tagliapietra, Susan Jackson 

     Week 10     22 September 

Linda ZanoƩo, Kate Johnson, Anne 
Simpson 

Friday - over the counter 
lunchtime sales 

Term 3 

Week 9     16 September 

Brook Giatras, Jomana Sultan, Lorraine 
Giatras 

Week 10     23 September 

Kate Egan, Margo Keremelevski, 
Michelle CorleƩ 

PLEASE NOTE: IF YOU MAKE AN ONLINE PAYMENT  
BEFORE 6PM, THE PAYMENT WILL APPEAR IN THE SCHOOL’S BANK 

SUMMARY DETAILS THE NEXT MORNING.  
IF YOU PAY AFTER 6PM IT WILL NOT APPEAR FOR TWO BUSINESS 

DAYS. 

Week 8 Friday 9 September - 1/2JM Assembly Item 2.20pm 

Week 9 Monday 12 September - ROSA Assembly 

Week 10 No Assembly 

Next Assembly Term 3 Week 8 commences at 2.20pm 
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NOTICEBOARD ITEMS 

Wollongong City Junior Surf Club Registration 2016 - 2017  
Sunday 11 and 18 September 2016 -  see Noticeboard for more details. 
Steve Waugh Cricket 
Bradman Foundation 2 day Cricket Clinic - see Noticeboard for details. 
Play Youth Girls Football in 2016 - see Noticeboard for details. 
Spring Holidays Vacation Care Program - see Noticeboard for details. 
Booking Form - see Marion or Toni at school front office 
 

Smith’s Hill High School 

Gipps Street, Wollongong, 2500 

EXPO NIGHT 

Wednesday 19 October, 2016 

6.00 p.m. ‐ 8.30 p.m. 
 
Smith’s Hill High School is a public selecƟve 
coeducaƟonal high school catering for giŌed 
and talented students. 

ApplicaƟons for Year 7 2018 close on November 14 

2016 

Year 5 students and their parents may wish to take 
the opportunity to see the school with a view to 
applying for admission in 2018. Year 6 students who 
sat the entrance test for 2017 admission and their 
parents are invited to aƩend our Expo to view our 
faciliƟes and programs. Phone enquiries directed to 
the school on 42294266.             


